
Cllr Helen Treeby is delighted the proposed expansion 

of burning capacity for the incinerator at Lostock Works 

has been rejected.  

The expansion would have seen the amount of waste 

burned rise from 600,000 to 728,000 tonnes a year. If 

agreed, it would have seen a large increase in the 

number of lorries coming and going to the site with 

extended hours of working and created an increase in 

emissions. 

Helen, along with Tatton MP Esther McVey, has been 

working hard with residents over many months to 

oppose the measures and had raised the concerns of 

residents to both Chester West and Cheshire Council 

and the Government. 

Helen said, “I have been 

contacted by so many 

concerned residents about 

this and have been working 

closely with them to get this 

proposal thrown out. I could 

not be happier that our 

hard work has paid off and Government rejected the 

plans for increased burning capacity. This would have 

had huge implications for Rudheath residents.” 

Esther McVey added “I am 

so pleased Government has 

listened to the residents of 

Rudheath and opposed this 

expansion. It was always 

clear to me there was no 

need for any expansion. 

Households are recycling 

more and therefore will have less waste so the 

argument of greater burning capacity made no sense.’’ 

‘’I was not convinced there was any sort of business 

case for the expansion and the increased disruption for 

residents, in terms of noise and HGV movements was 

just not acceptable’’. 

The decision to allow the expansion fell to government. 

As planning permission was granted in 2012 and the 

proposals were not to expand the incinerator but to 

change capacity a new planning application did not 

have to be submitted.  

  Find out more at www.tattonconservatives.org.uk 
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 Need Esther’s help? 
Write:   84 Chapel Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5JH 

Phone:  01625 529922 

Email:   officeofesthermcveyMP@parliament.uk 

To sign up for regular email updates, visit    

www.esthermcvey.com 

 Need Helen’s help? 
 

Email:   helen.treeby@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk 

      To keep up to date visit Facebook/ Tatton Conservatives 

Helen is working with local residents to oppose the proposed 

housing development on Griffiths Park– one of the few green 

spaces in the village. Plans are expected to be submitted 

imminently 

Helen  recently had a planter installed at the 

junction of Middlewich Road and Griffiths Road 

to provide some much needed colour during the 

summer. 

Helen recently had a Speed Indicator Device 

installed on Middlewich Road as a result of 

residents’ concerns about speeding near 

Rudheath Academy 


